Environ. Biosafety Res. 7 (2008) 151 Available online at:
© ISBR, EDP Sciences, 2008 www.ebr-journal.org
DOI: 10.1051/ebr:2008017

Erratum

Risks from GMOs due to Horizontal Gene Transfer
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The address of the author of the article Keese P (2008) Risks from GMOs due to Horizontal Gene Transfer. Environ.
Biosafety Res. 7: 123—149 has changed recently. Therefore the correct address is:
Office of the Gene Technology Regulator, GPO Box 9848 Canberra, ACT 2601, Australia.
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